MUPY welcomed the delegates from Meiji Pharmaceutical University, Japan

March 7th, 2017

On March 7th, 2017, MUPY executives led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvatna Chulavatnatol, Dean, along with
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Busba Chindavijak, Deputy Dean for Administration and Human Resources, Assoc. Prof.
Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy Dean for Planning and Quality Development, and Dr. Wichit Nosoongnoen,
Deputy Dean for Education, hosted a reception for the delegation from Meiji Pharmaceutical
University, Japan, led by Prof. Dr. Hirotoshi Echizen, M.D. (Vice President) and Prof. Dr. Kiyotaka
Koyama. The purpose of their official visit was to discuss about mutual collaboration concerning
student exchange program. On this occasion, they also visited Mahidol University Salaya Campus and
Sireeruckhachati Nature Learning Park.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1980



